
                    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
October 17, 2017 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
Right now, this very moment, millions of people need hope.  They need food, clothing, 
education, and medical help.  They need hope for a better tomorrow.  These people are 
not just in some far away country.  They are also right around you.  Some may be in your 
neighborhood.  We hear about them when hurricanes and tornados touch down. When a 
devastating earthquake strikes, we see and feel their pain.  We see their lives in chaos 
from fires and accidents over which they have no control.  However, when a disaster 
strikes, we depend on people like you who care enough to bring hope back to devastated 
lives. 
 
It’s through your concern and generosity that we can provide assistance to those in need. 
This is done through a special program called “Hope for Humanity”. This program is 
sponsored by your friends the Seventh-day Adventists. Our goal is to continue to give 
hope to all people. 
 
Therefore, we appeal to you to make a tax deductible donation to support the Hope for 
Humanity program. Remember, it is your help that brings hope. If donating by check, 
please make check payable to Northeastern Conference and write “Name of Local 
Church”/Ingathering on the memo line. Thank you for your support. 
 
May God’s richest blessings be yours as you help us to minister to those that are in need. 
 
Yours in the Master’s Service, 
 

 
Dr. J. Kendall Guy 
NEC Personal Ministries Director 
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